
City of Newport Beach - Building Department 
 
 

PLUMBING CODE POLICY 
 
 

Effective Date Subject Policy No. 

June 5, 2002 
Approved Material for 
Underground Gas Line  

Installation 
UPC 1210.1 

 
 
Due to corrosive soil conditions and the marine environment found in Newport 
Beach and experience over several years with ferrous gas pipe installed in 
underground locations, the following shall be the policy of the Newport Beach 
Building Department:  All exterior buried gas piping systems shall be of 
approved polyethylene (P.E.) pipe and installed in accordance with the 
currently adopted plumbing code. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_______________________________ 

                                                                          Jay Elbettar, Building Director 
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